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Memorandum	

Date:		September 17, 2020

To:		Creole Nature Trail All-American Road District Members

From:		Shelley Johnson, Chairman

Subject:	Cancel September 24, 2020, District Meeting

In light of Hurricane Laura's devastation, we will not be holding the 3rd quarter meeting of the Creole Nature Trail.  At this time, it is far more critical for everybody to work on their homes and businesses.  

Please contact me if you have any questions.












